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PQ 16211/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the costs associated with the new rehabilitation unit 

in the Phoenix Park - Paul McAuliffe 

PQ 16212 * To ask the Minister for Health if external bodies were involved in funding the new 

rehabilitation unit in the Phoenix Park - Paul McAuliffe 

 

Dear Deputy McAuliffe, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question’s which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

As part of the Covid19 emergency response the HSE have refurbished three units previously vacated in 

St. Mary Hospital in the Phoenix Park.  The overall capital cost of these extensive works are in the 

region of €6.0m.  No external bodies were involved in that funding of the capital funding for the 

extensive works undertaken in St. Mary Hospital in the Phoenix Park as part of Covid19 emergency 

response. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

__________ 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates  

 


